
Thursday       LA JOLLA HIGH SCHOOL 
September 10, 2015    BULLETIN     No. 2 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY SEPTEMBER STAFF MEMBERS: 
Sept. 1: Glenn Morgan, Sept. 14: Valerie Benito, Sept. 16: Robert Boyd, Sept. 17: Kristen 

Salehi, Sept. 24: David Bueno 

 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

1. The first blood drive of the year is October 6th. Anyone 15 or older may donate. LJHS 
earned the top school recognition in the county last year for blood donations. Help make 
this happen again! Visit room 903 to sign up. 

 

2.  Congratulations to the staff of the Hi-Tide for being awarded second place at this year's 
San Diego County Fair. Our school newspaper scored extremely well in several areas, including in 
the Opinions, News, and Features areas, and we were given valuable guidance that will hopefully 
propel us to a first place showing at this year's fair. 

 Congratulations as well to Sara Espinosa, one of the Hi-Tide's two editors-in-chief this year. 
Sara was part of a summer internship at the San Diego Union and will be using that experience 
to help guide the Hi-Tide to that first place ribbon. Sara interned at the San Diego Union for 5 
weeks and published several articles in both the on-line and the print editions of the San Diego 
Union. 

                                                                      Mr. Boyd 

  

3. BOYS VOLLEYBALL: 

There will be an important meeting for all boys interested in playing volleyball this year in room 313 during lunch on 
Friday, September 11th at 11:45.        

  

4. Science Team introductory meeting will take place Friday during lunch in room 903. 
 

  
5.     Club applications are available online under ASB forms. Applications are due on September 

21st by the end of lunch, (12:15), in room 803. Club day is Oct. 2nd. 
 
6. The Student Store will open on Monday, September 14th. 
 
7. Freshmen interested in joining ASB, please come by room 803 or email jcaviola@sandi.net by 

Sept. 14th. 
 
8. Kickoff game this Friday, Sept. 11th at UCHS at 7:00. Food trucks will be in the parking lot 

starting at 5:00 PM. Come and tailgate!!!! 
 
9. We are waiting on the student i.d. equipment to arrive. When we’re able to make new student 

i.d’s, we will make an announcement in the bulletin.  

mailto:jcaviola@sandi.net


   
 

10. Any new students are welcome to meet our ASB’ers either down at the quad or in Room 803. 

Come and see how much fun we have and make new friends!  
 
 
11. Here at the Finance Office hours: 

 
            Before School – 7:05-7:20am 
            Lunch – 11:34am-12:09pm 

After School – 2:15-2:30pm  (Fridays the Finance Office is closed after school unless 
there is a major event such as football games, dances, PSAT exams, CSF dues, Airband, 
Senior Dues, and Prom) 

 
Items sold online are as follows: 
 
            PE clothing 
            SAC Stickers  

Art Materials 
            Wood Technology Materials 
            Ceramics Materials 
            Yearbook 
            Senior Ads 
 
Thank you!  
             

Rose Eckermann 

And here is the link to the webstore:  
 
 https://webstores.activenetwork.com/school-software/la_jolla_high_school/ 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://webstores.activenetwork.com/school-software/la_jolla_high_school/

